Letter of intent signed in Vienna on 10 November between the ITF-Chair Ferdinand
Trauttmansdorff and the Secretary General of the Council of Europe Terry Davis

November 10, 2008

Letter of intent between signed in Vienna on 10 November between the ITF-Chair Ferdinand
Trauttmansdorff and the Secretary General of the Council of Europe Terry Davis shall ensure
close cooperation between the two organizations on Holocaust remembrance and fighting Anti-
Semitism, xenophobia and extremism and on ensuring human rights.




